
Growing the Bench in New York’s
Court System
The Capitol Press Room  on July 18, 2022

Partner Bill Silverman is interviewed about recent New York State legislation that was
signed into law that adds new judges to the New York City Family Court. Earlier this year,
Bill and the New York City Bar Association and the Fund for the Modern Courts co-
authored a report on how to improve access to justice in the New York City Family Court.

The Capitol Pressroom · Growing the bench in New York's court system

Related Professionals

William C. Silverman
Pro Bono Partner

•

Proskauer.com

https://soundcloud.com/user-18109193
https://soundcloud.com/user-18109193/07-18-22-cpseg5-web

